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It is obvious that this construction should not be permitted to go ahead.

Any individual scheme may by itself produce " GHG emissions from the
Scheme, including on a cumulative basis, [that] are likely to have any
significant effect on the climate, nor will they materially affect the
ability of the Government to meet its adopted carbon reduction
targets." But that isnlot the poiont, The cumulative impact of all road
schemes wilk have a significant effect on the climate and
will materially affect our ability to meet carbon targets.

In the light of the climate crisis, no expenditure should be
permitted on any scheme that facilitates road traffic.

Yours
Christine Holloway




